Q1L CONSERVAT!ON COMMISSION
BOX 1980
#0BBS, NEW MEXICO

Late July 20, 1964

0il Conservation Commission
Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Re: Proposed mMC Application

Gentlemen:
| have examined the application da‘ed 7/8/64
for the Texaco, Inc. EHB Phillips "B" §2-F 10-20-37

Operator Lease & Well No. S=T=R
and my recommendations are as fc'lcws:

O.L'--E oP .B .

M.'-'J.W.R.

Yours very truly,

OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSIiON



